
Hello Woodlands, how is everyone?  
Have you made it out for your daily exercise? Hattie and Seb seem to find 
every excuse they can to avoid going for a walkéHattie can even find some 
extra Maths learning!   I know the weather isnõt great and by the time my 
family get out ð it is dark too! 

However, getting some fresh air is good for us all.  It helps to blow away the 
cobwebs, helps us feel better and it also means that our brains will be more 
alert for home schooling.  So wrap up warm and go for a brisk walk.  Aim for 
every day if you can.  

You have had a busy week...  

Our Woodland crew have been up to all sorts of busyness this week, as 
you can see by the photographs in the newsletter.  Summer in Y3 has 
some great news. In December, she entered the girl guides Christmas 
bake off competition for Rainbows and she won!  Judging by her snow-
man, Summer is obviously a winner in the kitchen.  Ivy in Y2 is going 
cold turkey to raise money for a cancer charity, she is giving up sweets 
and chocolates for two weeks - what a superstar.   Poppy in Y2 has  
mastered riding her bike without stabilisers and we all know what a major achievement that is.  We really 
enjoy seeing what you have been doing and what you have been learning.  Please keep us updated with 

your news and then we can share with our Woodlandõs family.  

On Your Marks, Get Seté Read 

How are you finding the Woodlandõs reading challenge? Have you 
found a good book to snuggle down and enjoy?   We are so pleased 
that so many you are getting involved in the challenge.   

Donõt forget to ôDrop everything and readõ between 8:50 ð 9:15, we are               
remembering to do it every day in school. A lovely way to start the day. 

Have you been caught reading?  We are all enjoying your reading photo-
graphs in school.  They are making us laugh and even the teacherõs pets are getting involved tooé You 
have some very strange favourite places to read Woodlands! 

All the staff have been reading too, we have filmed ourselves reading great books for you to enjoy at 
home.  Look out on Google Classroom for films of your adults in school sharing a book, just for you.  

There is also a virtual library on the website Oak National Academy - free books every week for you to 

enjoy.  Keep reading Woodlands! 

 



Have you undertaken a Google Meet session yet?  

Staff have really enjoyed the Google Meet sessions with you and your 
friends.  It has been fantastic to see you and talk to you.  The teachers 
are wracking their brains to come up with home challenges for you to 
undertake when you all meet.  Parents have been fantastic in supporting 
the sessions which we really appreciate.  If you havenõt had chance to 
join in a Google Meet session just yet, then donõt worry there will be 
more opportunities over the next few weeks.  

Skills Builder  

Mrs Macpherson has written in the newsletter about our project in 
school called Skills builder, she has also set you some home learning 
tasks on Google Classroom.  Remember we have been developing 
some of our life skills during the Autumn Term, we have looked at 
how we can develop our speaking skills and listening skills, now we 
are going to focus on ôProblem Solvingõ skills.  

 

We continue to think about you and miss 
you in school.  Have a lovely weekend and 
donõt forget to dig out the bobble hat to 
go for a ramble around your local area.   

Love from Mrs Newton  


